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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Travel Declaration 
 
To ensure that schools continue to be a healthy and safe environment for all, we require 
parents/guardians to make a travel declaration for your child/ward if he/she will be travelling 
for the holidays. 
 
To make a travel declaration for your child/ward via Parents’ Gateway (PG), go to [SERVICE > 
DECLARE TRAVELS].  
 

• Please declare your child/ward’s travel plan(s), indicating both the country and city of 
travel, and any city of transit, by 26 May 2023 (the last day of the term). Only one 
parent/guardian is required to make the declaration.   

 
If your child/ward is not travelling during the holidays, no action is required. 
 
When planning your travel, please refer to https://www.ica.gov.sg/enter-transit-depart for more 
information and updates. If there is a change in travel plan(s) after declaration, please 
submit a new travel declaration via PG or inform the school if the travel plan(s) are 
cancelled.  
 

Changes to Uniform & Play Venues (ending Term 2) 

In view of the recent very warm weather and to help our students to remain comfortable, 
Tampines Primary School ill implement the following changes until the end of Term 2, 
2023.  These are: 

• No Uplay in the open field during recess 
• Reminders on the need to drink water frequently to stay hydrated 
• All PE lessons after 10.30 am will be held either in the shade or in-doors 
• All students can wear their full PE attire, if they so wish, during the school day. 

P6 students who return for the June holidays booster camp can wear their full PE attire 
if they wish.  

We have also noticed that, despite reminders, many students are still not properly attired 
for PE and sports CCA sessions.  For safety reasons, students will not be able to 
participate in PE, sports CCA or Olympics Day activities unless they are wearing the full 
PE attire. 

 

 

https://www.ica.gov.sg/enter-transit-depart


 

             

We appreciate parents’ support to help educate our students regarding the importance 
of adherence to the school rules in the wearing of uniforms.  We hope that the relaxation 
of the uniform rule will improve the students’ comfort in the very warm weather.  Please 
note that in Term 3, the school will revert to our usual uniform rules. 

The students have been informed of these changes during morning assembly. 

Conclusion 

As term 2 ends, we want to affirm the students’ efforts which have enabled them to grow 
holistically.  My staff and I wish you and your families a safe and happy June holidays.  
We look forward to welcoming the students back in Term 3. 

 

Yours in partnership, 

Mrs Lay See Neufeld 

Principal 

#KnowEveryChild #GrowEveryChild #CelebrateEveryChild 

 

 


